From:

Sent: 04 December 2019 12:41
To: Planning

Subject: 18a Frognal
2019/5348/P

| write to object to this application.
Not in keeping with the neighbourhood, ugly, too big, not another basement!

Please, please do not let this happen to this beautiful calm street in Hampstead. Enough of the area has been ruined
with over building, enough is enough.

Yours faithfully,



